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Welcome!  
In this edition of our online safety newsletter, we will mainly be sending out updates and new resources that we 
think you might find useful when helping your child to navigate their online life safely. 
Take a look at the items below and don’t forget to keep your eyes on Seesaw and our social media platforms for 
weekly updates and handy tips.  
Miss Ryan – Computing Lead  
 

Changes to Seesaw  
Noticed an unfamiliar app logo on your device?   
If it looks like the icon below, you can rest well assured 
that it’s just Seesaw’s brand-new logo and there’s 
nothing to worry about. 

 
That said, if the app starts to behave differently at any 
point, please remember the information shared in the 
NOS guide to cyber security and take the following 
actions: 
1. Uninstall the app 
2. Inform school  
3. Reinstall via a certified app store such as Google 
Play Store or Apple App Store  
4. Change your password 

LEGO Build and Talk  
LEGO® have created Build and Talk to help you chat to your child about digital safety and wellbeing. First, you 
pick an activity to do and then you read a story, which includes questions and conversation prompts, whilst they 
build with their LEGO®. This is a great way to start talking about online safety with your child! 
https://www.lego.com/en-gb/sustainability/children/buildandtalk/ 
  
Whilst you’re there, view their guides on key topics related to online safety https://www.lego.com/en-
gb/sustainability/children/digital-child-safety/ or play Doom the Gloom with your child, which will support them 
in using the internet safely: https://www.lego.com/en-gb/campaigns/kids/doom-the-gloom 
 

 
 

Certified School Status – National Online Safety 
We’re nearly there! 🥳🎉 
As you can see, we’re currently just 17% away from receiving 
this year’s NOS ‘certified school’ accreditation.   
Watch this space for the imminent award. Well done team! 

Knowledge Organisers  
As you have probably seen, the knowledge organiser for this half term’s learning has been uploaded to 
Seesaw.      We have now moved on to ‘Writing and Presenting’. You can view the icon here >>>>>>>> 
Please review this document with your child/children over the coming weeks to help their new 
Computing knowledge stick! Don’t forget to review last term’s knowledge organiser, too! 
 
 

BBC Own It! 
Own It is a website brought to you by the BBC that is 
aimed at children and adults alike. We are delighted to 
share this fantastic resource with you and encourage 
you to take a look for all things online safety! 
 
Own It say...  
“We are here to help kids boss their online lives. 
Whatever you need – help and advice, skills or 
inspiration – we have it covered”  
 
Search ‘BBC Own It’ for more. 
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